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Introduction from the IAMAW Local Lodge 2921 Communicator

Dear Fellow Screening Officers:

I would like to formally introduce myself, I am Amber Chambers, and I am your new Communicator.
A bit about myself; I have been working in the airport for almost 8 ½ years and with Garda for 7 of those years.
I have a certificate in Professional Writing and am currently enrolled in studies to complete my Advertising and Marketing Communications Diploma.
 My vision for the Communicator position is to provide relevant information quickly and efficiently. Informing Screening Officers of the latest news and encouraging a positive atmosphere among  Screeners can only benefit all of us.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or suggestions. I look forward to working with you from now on. 

In solidarity, 
Amber Chambers
communicator@screeners.iamaw.ca
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